

August 18, 2017

PetSafe® Brand 10427 PetSafe Way Knoxville, TN 37917

City of Allentown 435 Hamilton Street Allentown, PA 18101-1699

To whom it may concern:

Congratulations! On behalf of PetSafe[®], it is our pleasure to inform you that Allentown, Pennsylvania has been selected as a 2017 Bark for Your Park™ grant recipient. Your community will receive an award in the amount of \$25,000 to build a PetSafe dog park.

Thank you for your commitment to creating safe, off-leash areas for pets and their owners in your community, and for the time spent meeting with local civic leaders and gathering the required documents to submit your application. PetSafe is honored to help bring a new dog park to your community.

Since the Bark for Your Park program was launched in 2011, it has committed funding to 64 communities across the country to build, enhance or maintain off-leash dog parks. We wish you success with your dog park project, and look forward to being a part of this journey with you and celebrating your grand opening.

Welcome to the growing family of PetSafe dog parks!

Sincerely, Justin Young Marketing Specialist, PetSafe® Brand jyoung@petsafe.com (865) 824-5176

